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Department Commanderôs Visit to District I 

 
 

 

 

 
 

The arrival of the Department Commander at the Air 
Terminal Naha, Okinawa on the 11th of Sept 2013. 
He was met by Commander  Dennis Provencher and 
Comrade John Bowers. 
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Department Commander attended a Post 9723 meeting held on the 12th of September  
Where he presented a certificate, check and some pins to Mr. Bob Evans,  

Father of Samuel Evans, the District and Post Boy Scout of the Year winner. 
Samuel could not attend the presentation because he is attending College in the States. 

 



Volume IX ï Number 2 
"Back to Basics"  20 September 2013 

 

Department of Pacific Areas Page 3 
 

 
 

Commander Watson swore in a new member. 
 

 
 

Commander Watson addressing the Comrades of Post 9723 
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Post 9723, District I Recruiting 
 

 

 

  
 

Commander Dennis Provencher signing up a new life member to Post 9723 
on 6 September 2013 during a Job Fair located at Camp Foster. 
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VFW Post 9723 Buddy Poppy Drive 
 

 
 

Buddy Poppy and Membership drive in front of the Camp Foster Commissary with 
Comrades Larry Strain, Stan Stewart and David Boughton, with David's Grandson on the 15th of Sept. 
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VFW POST 1054, DISTRICT II 
 

COMRADE FRANK HUNTER HEADLINES POST 1054 FRIENDSHIP DAY ACTIVITIES. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOKOSUKA, JAPAN �± Yokosuka's 37th Annual Friendship Day was held 3 August onboard Naval Station 
�<�R�N�R�V�X�N�D���� �� �3�R�V�W�� ���������� �V�R�O�G�� �³�V�K�D�Y�H�� �L�F�H�´�� �D�Q�G�� �R�W�K�H�U�� �L�W�H�P�V�� �W�R�� �U�D�L�V�H�� �I�X�Q�G�V�� �I�R�U�� �W�K�H�� �S�R�V�W�� �D�Q�G�� �L�Q�W�H�U�D�F�W�� �Z�L�W�K�� �W�K�H��
Yokosuka community.  Comrade Frank Hunter played his bagpipes and soon had an admiring crowd all 
wishing to have their picture taken with him.  Post Commander Mike Castro and Comrades Jon Way (event 
coordinator), Terrance Noonan, Mike Lutman and Rick Farris were on hand to support the event.  Mr. 
Mitchihiro Shobutani and Mrs. Sayuri Lutman also pitched in and provided great support during a very 
successful day.  The event was capped off by a fantastic fireworks display put on by the City of Yokosuka. 
 
 


